
BCCA AGM – Web Administrator Report 2024-2025

There’s not a lot to report, it works! I have fielded about a dozen enquiries this year from people 
who are new to the Bucks area and have found the website via a search engine. I hope someone got 
new members!

All of the affiliated clubs now have their own websites which has eliminated any out-of-date 
information on the BCCA site.

The BCCA content does not change frequently so “I’ll just see what’s new on the website” is 
typically unproductive. I believe the solution is to create accounts for anyone who is interested and 
automatically email them when there is new or significantly changed content. Users who are not 
interested can continue as “guest”. I will be working on this during the coming year.

As always…

• If you have news which is relevant to a wider audience than your own club, then please 
advise and I will publish the details.

• It would be good if club websites published a link for the BCCA website.

• Any corrections or suggestions concerning content and/or presentation will be gratefully 
received.
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